
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

On Friday, May 17, 2024 at 1:00 p.m., a meeting will be held to discuss the Pleasant Hill CUSD 

#3 plans for providing special education services to students with disabilities who attend private 

or home schools within the Pleasant Hill School District for the 2024-2025 school year.  The 

meeting will be held in the Board of Education Office of Pleasant Hill CUSD #3 located at 501 

East Quincy Street, Pleasant Hill, Illinois. 

 

 

      Tracey Harrison, Secretary 

      Board of Education 

      Pleasant Hill Community Unit School District No. 3 

      Pleasant Hill, Illinois 

 

 

 

 


